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Polly Heintz

From: Sally Foster <sallyfoster@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 3:39 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: Property tax increase
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Dear Anika, 
We’re delighted that you represent us on the city council, and we are wriƟng to express our concern about the increase in our 
property tax along with an increase in our home value. Our assessed value increased by @4% but our property taxes  increased 
by 13%—significantly higher  than the reported average increases from St.Paul, Ramsey County and IDS 625. While the property 
assessment may be correct, we object to paying property tax increases at a disproporƟonately higher rate than other residents 
and businesses.  An  increase in property value along with a higher than average increase in tax rate seems excessive and likely 
not sustainable for current residents or aƩracƟve to those considering a move to St. Paul. 
Thank you, 
Sally Foster 
Sent from my iPhone 


